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08. June 2022

Traffic

Thursday, June 9, between 8 a.m. - 1 p.m.
The Adenauerallee will be closed tomorrow, Thursday June 9, in the section between
"Alfred-Mozer-Straße" / Brockhoffstraße to the traffic circle Winterswijker Straße (at the
Volksbank branch) between 8 am - 1 pm. Bicycle and pedestrian traffic is not affected by
the short-term closure. This is announced by the city of Bocholt.

A detour route will be provided via "Up de Welle", Hemdener Weg and Alfred-Mozer-Straße
(or in the opposite direction). Drivers with local knowledge are asked to drive around the
area.
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